One NSTAR Way
Westwood, Massachusetts 02060

ELECTRIC
GAS

March 7, 2012

Mr. Sean T. O'Donovan
Board of Aldermen

City of Somerville

93 Highland Avenue
Somerville, MA 02143

Dear Chairman O'Denovan,

| wanted to inform you that NSTAR is providing Steve MacEachern access to the PLM double
pole tracking system as requested by you and the Subcommittee on Public Works and Public
Utilities.

| will talk to Mr. MacEachern directly about activating the account.

Also, | have not received a response from Mr. Mock regarding service issues at 470 Medford
Street.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
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Mark L. Reed, Esq.
Director of Public Affairs
NSTAR Electric & Gas
781-441-3776
Cell-617-851-2859
mark.reed@nstar.com



